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Stuart Winchester

From: Stuart Winchester

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2016 8:54 PM

To: Riddell, Heather (MNRF)

Cc: dpiescic@tecumseh.ca; Sandra Rodriguez

Subject: Re: Town of Tecumseh, Water and Wastewater Master Plan Update - Notice of 

Commencement

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Heather, 

Thank you for your interest in this Project. We will update our contact list accordingly, and send updates to your email.  

Regards, 

Stuart Winchester, P.Eng. 

CIMA+ 

 

C:  (519) 998-1725 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Apr 7, 2016, at 4:43 PM, Riddell, Heather (MNRF) <Heather.Riddell@ontario.ca> wrote: 

Hi Dan and Stuart, 
  
Thank you for circulating the attached notice to the Ministry of Natural Resources and 
Forestry.  We have an interest in receiving further details as the project progresses.   
  
Can I please request that future notifications/documents are sent to MNRF via email to 
my email address? 

 
Thank you, 
Heather 
  
Heather Riddell 
District Planner 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 

Aylmer District 
615 John Street North 

Aylmer, ON N5H 2S8 

Tel: 519-773-4757 

heather.riddell@ontario.ca  
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